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Charity Golf Day  

Tuesday 21st May 2019  

at Olton Golf Club 
We are delighted to invite you to  

a truly memorable golfing experience at Olton Golf Club,  

in aid of The Child Brain Injury Trust.  

 

Set within 95 acres of beautiful mature parkland, Olton Golf Club  

is regarded as one of the finest private clubs in the West Midlands  

 

11:00 Bacon Sandwich on arrival 
12:00 Tee off – 4 ball better ball 

 Individual Stableford Prize 
18:30 Prize Giving & Raffle 
19:00 2 Course Dinner 

 

£400 per Team (4 ball), including dinner 
Individual golfing spaces available at £100pp, including dinner 

Dinner spaces only £40pp 

To book your space, please contact James Parks 3PB 

Barristers – cbitgolf@3pb.co.uk 

 

https://childbraininjurytrust.org.uk/
https://www.3pb.co.uk/
http://www.purelegalcosts.co.uk/
https://nestor.co.uk/
https://www.anthonycollins.com/
https://childbraininjurytrust.org.uk/
https://www.oltongolfclub.co.uk/
mailto:cbitgolf@3pb.co.uk
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The Child Brain Injury Trust is a national charity providing information and long term 

support to families when childhood acquired brain injury strikes.   

In the Midlands, the charity has a Child & Family Support Coordinator who works with 

children and their families in the dark days following their injury when they are admitted 

into Birmingham Children’s Hospital.  The demand for the service here is very high and 

with just one Child and Family Support Co-Ordinator (Sharon Machin), it’s a tough job! 

The charity’s specialist team provides non-clinical information and support within 

hospitals, homes and schools and until the child reaches adulthood. The support 

provided is varied and depends on the extent of the child's injury, how it affects them 

and the families’ needs, but can include information, emotional support, access to 

specialist or 'hidden' services, referring parents to a free Benefits Review Service, 

helping them apply for benefits, advocacy at meetings at schools and with other 

community or health professionals. Sharon also trains teachers, pupils and family 

members, provides support at schools and organises family days.   

The charity receives no Government funding in England or Wales to fund this vital 

service and relies entirely on donations.  Your support will make a huge difference in the 

lives of children and families devastated by brain injury 

 

The Child Brain Injury Trust are delighted to be the chosen 

charity for the golf day and would like to thank the 

sponsors and participants for their continued support. 

 
Directions to Olton Golf Club can be found here. 

Preferential Hotel Rates available at St John’s Hotel Solihull quoting ref: 

OGC. 

To find out more about the Child Brain Injury Trust’s upcoming events and 

donations please visit The Child Brain Injury Trust 

https://childbraininjurytrust.org.uk/
https://www.3pb.co.uk/
http://www.purelegalcosts.co.uk/
https://nestor.co.uk/
https://www.anthonycollins.com/
https://www.oltongolfclub.co.uk/map-and-directions
https://www.stjohnssolihull.co.uk/
https://childbraininjurytrust.org.uk/

